Moore, Shari (CI-StPaul)

From: Dermody, Bill (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, November 04, 2014 9:55 AM
To: Moore, Shari (CI-StPaul)

Subject: FW: Todd Jones/Premier Storage
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Josie King [mailto:josiemking@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, November 03, 2014 9:38 AM

To: Dermody, Bill (CI-StPaul)

Cc: wardl@ci.stpaul.mn.us ward2 @ci.stpaul.mn.us ward3@ci.stpaul.mn.us ward4 @ci.stpaul.mn.us
ward5@ci.stpaul.mn.us wardé@ci.stpaul.mn.us ward7 @ci.stpaul.mn.us

Subject: Todd Jones/Premier Storage

Dear Bill
| am writing this letter because of our concern that the city of St Paul may not be giving Todd Jones the go ahead for a
storage unit at 543 James Avenue. Todd was told by the city that he would need a percentage of neighbors to sign off

on this project. From my understanding this was done in a timely by Todd.

The neighbors who signed off on this were looking forward to the quiet coming and going of his renters. Now |
understand this has not been fully approved.

Since there are many renters in the Schmidt Loft areas we are seeing many more cars parked on Palace and James
Avenues. If businesses other than indoor storage were to come into 543 James Avenue were would people park?

Our neighborhood has been somewhat quiet. Please help us keep it that way by approving Premier Storage.
Thank you

Sincerely,

Joanne King and Husband Bob Tweedy

Sent from my iPad



